
The weather will be getting cold. Children need to have winter coats, hats, 

gloves, and any other cold weather attire they would like to go outside for re-

cess and walks. Also, please allow your children to bring in their own belong-

ings and hang up their own coats so they know what they have and where it 

is.  

Dec. 5th— Kindergarten and Elementary Night 5:30-6:30                             

Dec. 17th—RJ’s 5th Birthday! 

Dec. 20th—Early Release 12:30  

Dec. 23rd-Jan 3rd—Holiday Break NO SCHOOL 

Dec. 29th—Fox’s 4th Birthday! 

Jan 6th—Back to School 

 

Dear Families, 

 Happy December! We are starting our study of Africa. This month will be full 

of lots of fun art projects and a cultural view of Christmas in different places of the 

world.  

         We are celebrating the holidays this year with a singing performance! There will 

be 20 minute sessions in each classroom.  We will have a 

sign up sheet for light refreshments that will be served in 

individual rooms so parents and kids can hang out and 

socialize. Schedule will be as follows: 

Room 1, 9:30.  Room 3, 9:50. Room 4, 10:10. Room 6, 

10:30. Room 10, 10:50. Elementary cultural fair will begin 

at 11:00 

 Please check the parent board for classroom needs 

and volunteer sign ups. Thank you! 

 We will be collecting hats, gloves, scarves, and socks for our WARM UP 

BOISE community service this month.  

          Cheers, Ms Laura 
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I m port an t clas sroom Rem in ders   

I m port an t all  sch ool  dat es  an d remin ders   


